FOREST HOME TOWNSHIP
PARKS AND RECREATION COMMISSION
MEETING MINUTES
JULY 18, 2018 AT 5:15 P.M.

Members present: Carrie Hebden, Paul Trumble and Sheryl Guy
Absent: Dean Crandall and Stephanie Reid

The Chairperson called the meeting to order at 5:15 p.m.

The Chairperson requested Public Comment. There was none.
The Chairperson requested Correspondence.

Trumble reported that he had received a call reporting that a trailer was parked at the road
ending at Dewey Landing. Went to find that the trailer was parked on the DNR property and FHT has no
jurisdiction over the site.

Hebden reported that Bailey Proctor had worked with Corey Arsnoe after the holidays and
reported that the parks and road endings were all in good shape. Also, reporting that she has received
many compliments on Cottage Drive FHT Family Park.

MINUTES:

It was moved by Trumble, seconded by Hebden to approve the Minutes of June 20, 2018 as
written. Motion carried — all present voting yes.

AGENDA:

It was moved by Guy, seconded by Trumble to approve the agenda as written. Motion carried —
all present voting yes.

OLD BUSINESS:

Arrowhead Park — Guy

Trumble reported that the port-a-john has not been relocated nor has the fence been moved.
Crandall reported last month that the pumper hose length is 75 feet and can’t reach the port-a-john
without pulling onto grounds.

All is well at site.

Gorham Beach — Reid
No report and no complaints — Absent

Cottage Drive FHT Family Park — Crandall Hebden/Trumble

Reporting swim buoy permits received and buoys to be placed on the west east side along swim area.
Guy asked if the area is to be roped off and it was reported that roping buoy area was no longer allowed
in permitting.

Loon Nursery — Hebden
Reported in good shape and being used.




Glacial Hills- Crandall/Trumble
No report and no complaints.

Torch Lake Family Park — Trumble/Crandall
No report and no complaints.

Paddle Antrim -Hebden

Review Partnership Agreement — site specific information and agreed that there are a couple of changes
and recommendations. Hebden will contact Paddle Antrim — Deana to discuss and verify changes as
needed.

NEW BUSINESS:

There was none.

OTHER:

The next meeting: Wednesday, August 15 at 5:15 p.m.

The meeting was adjourned at 5:48 p.m.

Carrie Hebden, Chairperson Sheryl Guy, Secretary



